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FAO: Conor  McDonagh 
Planning Department 
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Argyle Street 
London 
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Dear Conor, 
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We are pleased to enclose on behalf o f  our client, Derwent London, an application for planning 
permission with regards to the above site. 

Full planning permission is sought for — 

'Insertion o f  brick piers to ground floor shopfront in connection with planning permission 
2012/2045/P' 

The application follows our recent discussions with you on this matter, and the following 
documents are enclosed: 

• Four copies o f  Design Statement dated July 2014 and produced by DSDHA; 

• Four copies o f  signed and dated planning application form and certificates; 

• Four copies o f  the CIL additional information form; 

• Four copies o f  planning drawings (consented [i.e. implemented] and proposed) at A3 
(included within the Design Statement) and two sets at Al ;  and 

• A cheque in the sum o f  £195.00 made payable to the London Borough of  Camden. 

We trust the enclosed is sufficient to enable validation and progression o f  the application. Please 
contact Susie Taylor or Jonathan Marginson at this office if  you would like to discuss further. 

Yours sincerely, 

uste I ay or 
Planner 
DP9 Ltd 
enc. 


